
 
Breezy Knoll Child Care Center 

December 2020 Newsletter 
 

Important Dates:  
Thursday 12/10 Happy Hanukkah!  
Monday 12/21 First day of Winter 
Wednesday 12/23 Pajama and Holiday Movie Day! 
Thursday 12/24 Christmas Eve ​BKCCC Closed at 12:00 
Friday 12/25 Merry Christmas ​BKCCC CLOSED 
Saturday 12/26 Happy Kwanzaa 
Thursday 12/31 New Year’s Eve ​ BKCCC Closed at 12:00 
Friday 1/1 Happy New Year! ​BKCCC CLOSED 
Monday 1/4  New Fee Schedule begins 
Monday 1/18 Martin Luther King Jr. Day ​BKCCC CLOSED 
 

Friendly Reminders: 
Please be sure to pull all the way up in our driveway when dropping or picking up 
your child. Remember that we have two lanes so please don’t park in the middle. 
Another car needs to be able to park next to you in the other lane. While getting 
your child out of the car, be aware of how many doors you have opened so cars may 
pass by you to leave. Please have your child ready before you arrive at Breezy so 
you are not holding up other parents in our driveway. If your child is capable of 
having their backpack on we would greatly appreciate it. It will help to minimize 
any direct  
contact.  
 

Drop off 
If possible, please try to have your child here at Breezy Knoll before 8:45 to ensure 
they are able to be here during morning circle time.  



 

Holiday Movies & Pajama Day! 

On Wednesday, December 23rd children are invited to wear their pajamas to 
school. We will be showing some holiday children’s classic movies. *Children should 
still wear school appropriate shoes for outdoor play, but feel free to send slippers 
for inside time. 

                                    

  

Progress Reports 
Progress reports have been sent home to Preschool and Pre-K classes. Please be 
sure to sign and return them to your child’s teacher. You can keep them in June. 
Toddler Progress reports will go out in January and June. 
 

Family Survey 
Our annual family survey will be sent home in the next week. Please be sure to get 
it back to us. 
 

Inclement Weather Cancellation Program 
ABC    CW 
NBC   PBS  

 
  CBS    FOX   

If you choose, you can register to be personally notified on your cell phone, PDA or 
email address.  The simple registration form is available on the websites of 
participating television stations. ​ ​Please look up Breezy Knoll Child Care Center on 
WPRI for closings (not Smithfield Public Schools). 



 


